
GREATER LOWELL TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL 
 

SPECIAL SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

April 26, 2010 – 4:00 P.M. 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
Chairman Laferriere called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. followed by the 
Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
ROLL CALL 
 
Members 
Present: Mr. Bahou, Mr. Laferriere, Mr. Lenzi, Mr. Morin, Mr. O’Hare, 

Mr. Olson, Mr. O’Neill, Mr. Tully 
 

 
Chairman Laferriere asked that all cell phones be turned off.  He then stated the 
purpose of the meeting was to interview finalists for the position of 
Superintendent-Director. 
 
Chairman Laferriere asked if there were no objections he was proposing having 
Mr. O’Hare chair the meeting since all matters related to the hiring of the 
Superintendent-Director had been handled by the Superintendent Search 
Committee to date.  Since there were no objections he passed the gavel to Mr. 
O’Hare. 
 
Mr. O’Hare stated that the first order of business would be to approve the 
minutes of the April 15, 2010 Superintendent Search Sub-Committee meeting 
which includes the interview process. 
 
MOTION: by Mr. Tully, seconded by Mr. Laferriere to approve the minutes of 

the April 15, 2010 Superintendent Search Sub-Committee meeting. 
 
 ROLL CALL VOTE:  8 Yes 
 
Note:  Only the candidate being interviewed was present at the meeting.  The 
remaining candidates arrived at their appointed time.  Interviews were videotaped 
for future referral purposes. 
 
Mary Jo Santoro, the first candidate to be interviewed took her seat at the table.  
Mr. O’Hare reviewed the interview guidelines with Ms. Santoro.  Ms. Santoro’s 
interview began at 4:07 and finished at 5:25. 
 
Mr. O’Hare called for a 15 minute recess. 
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The meeting was called back to order. 
 
ROLL CALL 
 
Members 
Present: Mr. Bahou, Mr. Laferriere, Mr. Lenzi, Mr. Morin, Mr. O’Hare, 

Mr. Olson, Mr. O’Neill, Mr. Tully 
 
Jane Connell, the second candidate to be interviewed took her seat at the table.  
Mr. O’Hare reviewed the interview guidelines with Ms. Connell.  Ms. Connell’s 
interview began at 5:42 and finished at 7:03. 
 
Mr. O’Hare called for a 5 minute recess.   
 
The meeting was called back to order. 
 
ROLL CALL 
 
Members 
Present: Mr. Bahou, Mr. Laferriere, Mr. Lenzi, Mr. Morin, Mr. O’Hare, 

Mr. Olson, Mr. O’Neill, Mr. Tully 
 
Robert McCarthy, the third candidate to be interviewed took his seat at the table.  
Mr. O’Hare reviewed the interview guidelines with Mr. McCarthy.  Mr. McCarthy’s 
interview began at 7:14 and finished at 8:40. 
 
Mr. Lenzi asked if anyone was prepared to vote to elect a new Superintendent.  It 
was determined that the Superintendent would be elected at a meeting to be held 
on May 4, 2010 at 6:30 p.m. 
 
MOTION: by Mr. Tully, seconded by Mr. Bahou to adjourn the meeting at  

8:44 p.m. 
 

ROLL CALL VOTE: 8 Yes 
 
 
 Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 James M. Cassin 
 Superintendent-Director 


